
    No         :   LTR-1000-205624 
 
    Da          te: 2018/08/06 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov 

       Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support –  

       ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: PCMS Transducers Dismantling and Gidropress Recomendation about URHI 

 

Dear Sir, 

In response to the letter No. 340-01-20/379 dated 19.03.2018 about URHI 

Inspection results as for the implementation of the recommendations mentioned in the 

attachment of the letter, we hereby appreciate your following up the issue and inform you 

that the proposed corrective actions will be performed by the BNPP Operating Company 

(Principal) and Contractor’s services are not needed in this stage.  

Furthermore, in response to the letter No. 340-01-20/996 dated 16.10.2017 with the 

subject” PCMS transducers dismantling issue from Bushehr NPP unit No.1”, please be 

informed that this activity was not included in the PPM-2019 of BNPP. Whenever need 

arises to use the services of the Contractor for dismantling the PCMS sensors, appropriate 

measures will be taken via Technical Support Contract accordingly. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


